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Dearest parents & alumni,
Happy Fall! We are finally back in Eugene after a

long 3 months of summer. We are eagerly
preparing for recruitment to welcome home the

new 2019 Member class. 
Our summers were filled with travel, internships,
volunteering, and more travel but we could not be

happier to be back in Eugene with our people! I
have attached a few pictures of what some of

our members got up to this summer.
Enjoy!

Jess Klockman | pc '17
 








